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Ms. Sabrano requests a copy of Clippers EIR 

Damian B. P1pk1ns 

Thu 1/30/2020 6:49 PM 

To:Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org>; 

Cc:Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; 

Dear Christopher, 

! spoke with Ms. Sabrano this evening and she stated that a full copy of the Clippers Arena EIR 
was not available at the 111 th Street library. 

She also requested to have a copy of the document on a thumb drive tomorrow. 

She plans to come by at 3 p.m. to pick up a copy of the document. 

Sincerely, 

Damian Pipkins, MPA 
City of Inglewood 
CDBG Division 
1 W. Manchester Blvd., Suite 750 
Inglewood, CA 90301 

2/112020, 1:03 PM 


